Good morning,

Please accept this e-mail as my request to attend and speak at the virtual meeting on March 2nd as delegation status for the proposed sidewalk on Bartlett Crescent. Please have this request be distributed to all members of the council by e-mail. We only received notice from the city of this in the mail yesterday, February 15th. Please let me know if I need to submit any further information to you before the deadline of 9am tomorrow morning (Feb. 17th).

Thanks,
Pam Hart
28 Bartlett Crescent